
Heads Up is a charitably-funded support service for people affected by
hair loss caused by cancer treatment.  It is provided free to patients and is
a partnership initiative between Hywel Dda Health Charities, Cancer Hair
Care charity, and the Withybush Hospital Cancer Day Unit Appeal which
supports the Pembrokeshire arm of the service. 

Do you have questions about hair loss due to cancer treatment? 

The caring experts at Cancer Hair Care 
are here to help  patients across Hywel 
Dda University Health Board to access 
the Heads Up service. 

Here’s how we can help: 

Call us on 01438 311322 to speak with a Cancer Hair Care Specialist Advisor 
A FREE pack can be sent to hospital or home (one per patient while stocks
last); packs contain helpful hair loss items, e.g. lashes, headwear, scalp
care items, etc.  
Email us with your questions  
Join one of our online workshops  
Come along to an in-hospital Heads Up session 
Access our wig support service - we do not provide wigs but can help you
with finding a supplier and provide lots of tips on how to wear and care 

         for your wig. 

Cancer Hair Loss Support Service 

Heads Up 

Get in touch



For more information including session dates and times and how to
book, please visit our website or scan the QR code below. 
 

Or you can contact the Heads Up team directly: 

Fundraising for Heads Up 

Heads Up is 100% charitably funded! You can donate or fundraise for
this service either through Hywel Dda Health Charities, the official

charity of the health board, or by supporting partner charities
Withybush Hospital Cancer Day Unit Appeal (Pembrokeshire) or Cancer

Hair Care and referencing the Heads Up service. Find out more at:
www.hywelddahealthcharities.org.uk

www.whcduappeal.co.uk
www.cancerhaircare.co.uk  

www.cancerhaircare.co.uk/support-services-overview/
hospital-clinics/hywel-dda-university-health-board/

01438 311322

support@cancerhaircare.com

www.cancerhaircare.co.uk

Cancer Hair Care, registered charity (Caring Hair) 1145258.
Kindly note we do not provide medical advice. Please
speak to your medical team about all health concerns.


